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Aaron Stevenson

From: Coleen McCauley <colemcc@regent.edu>
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 3:30 PM
To: police@eternalvigilance.net
Cc: C A. Mitchell[cbn.org]
Subject: Re: FOIA request for records

 
Dear Aaron Stevenson, 
 
In response to your most recent request for records (policy manual) on November 26, 2023, you state you are 
requesting the records pursuant the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (Virginia Code §2.2-3700 et seq.) As a private 
institution, the University is not subject to FOIA, and our office will not be providing the records you requested.  
 
The email below is the response you were provided for your previous request from March of this year.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 

From: Coleen McCauley <colemcc@regent.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 12:40 PM 
To: police@eternalvigilance.net <police@eternalvigilance.net> 
Cc: Chris Mitchell <chrimi6@regent.edu> 
Subject: FOIA request for records  
  
Dear Aaron Stevenson, 
 
I received your request for records under the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”). As a private institution, the 
University is not subject to FOIA, and my office will not be providing the records you requested. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
Coleen M. McCauley 
Professional Standards and Training Division Manager 
Accreditation and Emergency Planning 
Regent University Police Department 
977 Centerville Turnpike 
Virginia Beach, VA  23463 
colemcc@regent.edu 
Ph:    757-226-5022 
Fax:   757-226-5035 
 
 


